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Request: 
 
The government recently made £1m available for councils to gather information on 
privately owned residential tower blocks with cladding in the council area. 
 
Please can you tell me if the residential tower blocks in your council area that are privately 
owned with cladding have been submitted for testing for the government’s fire safety tests. 
 
If there are tower blocks that have not been tested please can you tell me how many and 
the name of the block. 
 
Is the council planning to take any action against private block owners who have not had 
the cladding tested or who have no plans to remove the cladding? 

 
 
Response: 
 
A recent survey of privately owned residential tower blocks in North Tyneside found none 
have cladding. 


